
 

       

    
  

Ref: TWE.JCPYear11FinalAssemblyBBQ 
 
20th May 2024 
 
Dear Families 
          
I would like to congratulate Year 11 students on the great start they have made to their exams. Staff 
and invigilators have commentated on both their application and behaviour over the last week and a 
half. Engagement in the timetabled revision sessions has been excellent and attendance at the exam 
breakfast/lunch has been very impressive. 
 
Just a reminder that students last day in school is Friday 7th June. We are having an increasing 
amount of requests for students to leave school after examinations. As you are aware we have put an 
extensive alternate timetable together to support students over the exam period and for this to be 
effective students need to remain in school. Unfortunately, for this reason we will be unable to 
facilitate any request for students to leave school after examinations before we reach Friday 7th June. 
An unauthorised absence will be issued to any student who does leave the site before this date. 
 
The only exception to the above will be this Friday 24th May. Students will leave site at the end of 
lunch at 13.10pm. Any student who is unable to get home will be able to stay in school and revise in 
the LRC. Students will take part in their final assembly during Period 3 followed by a BBQ, where they 
will be able to sign shirts. They will need a spare shirt for when they return for exams after half term.   
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Tom West 

 
Mr West 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 


